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Halloween Thanks 
 

The Halloween party was a great success.  Many 

thanks to Melissa Anderson and Maureen Danzig 

for twelve years of organized, fun parties!  This was 

their last year and we will need volunteers to fill 

their shoes next year! 

 

 
 

Holiday Party 
 

The Forest Brook Holiday Party will be on 

December 12 from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. at Suburban 

Tap, 1318 Johnson Ferry Road, Marietta, GA 

30068.  We can’t wait to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Commons Area Landscaping  
     

Atlanta Scapes did aeration and seeding on the 

commons area grass.  Thanks to Andrea and Chuck 

Figlia for watering it!  Also, check out the new pots 

of flowers in the common area! 

 

 
Tennis Court Cleaning 
 

Thanks to Rod Slack for many hours spent pressure 

washing the tennis courts.  They look great! 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 
 

November 26 – Thanksgiving 

December 5 – SEC Championship game (4 p.m.) 

Dec. 12 – Forest Brook Holiday Party (6-9 p.m.) 
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